
 SAN MARCOS IN MINISTRY 
October 13, 2019 

For all church activities, please refer to the full San Marcos calendar 
at sanmarcoschurch.cl/events/        

  
 
CAFÉ CONCERT: Come and support the APEM (Pregnancy 
Crisis Center - Apoyo para el Embarzo) fundraiser on 
Saturday, OCTOBER 26th, 2019.  There will be singers, 
flamenco, and testimonies!  Cost is $20.000. Location:  Iglesia 
Viña Las Condes, Martín de Zamora 5576, Las Condes. Get 
your tickets by emailing contacto@apoyoparaelembarazo.cl 
 
ALPHA COURSE – Come join us for this Bible Study on 
Sundays at 5:00 pm. Bring food and friends to come and take 
part in this course together running through the semester. 
For more information, contact Pastor Sam or Pastor Nate. 
 
GROWTH TRACK - If you would like to know more about San 
Marcos or would like to become a member, Growth Track 
will be November 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th  immediately after 
the service from 11:00 am - 12:00 pm. Please contact Pastor 
Nate in order to register. Child care is provided. If for any 
reason you are unable to attend but are interested in 
becoming a member, please notify Nate.  
 
WOMEN’S PRAYER GROUPS 
Lo Barnechea - Thursday 10.30 am - 12 pm 
Please contact Sonja McFarlane 
at sonjam402@gmail.com for more details 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAN MARCOS VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Make San Marcos VBS ROAR 2020 your “mane” event during your 
summer vacation!  This epic African adventure engages the whole 
herd. At Roar, kids explore God’s goodness and celebrate a 
ferocious faith that powers them through this wild life. Each day 
at Roar VBS, kids travel to hands-on activities that reinforce 
relevant Bible Points and immerse kids in new adventures. At 
Roar, one memorable Bible Point is reinforced throughout each 
station, each day—making it easy to apply long after VBS is over.  
For further details email vbs.sanmarcos@gmail.com 
 
Save the Dates for ROAR 2020 
February 3-7, 2020 (English Program) 
February 8, 2020 (Spanish Highlights Program) 
 
Targeted ages: 3 - 12 years 
Middle School and High School age can be helpers 
Adult Volunteers needed to help lead the activities as well as pre-
organization/decorations 

Make San Marcos VBS ROAR 2020  
your “mane” event during your summer vacation! 

 
TO KNOW MORE ABOUT: 

 Youth Activities: email Nate Pugh at 
sanmarcosyouth@gmail.com  
BLAST: 3rd-5th Grade, FNO - 5th to 8th Grade, SNL - 9th to 12th 
Grade  

 Young Adults: email Sarah sarah.b.harris@hotmail.com or  
        Daniel danielesteban.iglesiasperez@gmail.com 

 Men’s Bible Study: email Pastor Sam Mateer at 
smateer@mtwsa.org 

 Women’s Ministry: email Sonja McFarlane at 
sonjam402@gmail.com  
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